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The R.M. of Kelsey, Opaskwayak Cree Nation and the Town of The Pas have     

declared a Local State of Emergency and are preparing for potential flooding of the 

Saskatchewan and Carrot Rivers.  

Sand bagging machines are located at Bracken Dam and the Opasquia Agricultural 

Society and operations are proceeding.   

We are asking all sandbag operation areas be restricted to local traffic only.  These 

areas include Martinson Road, Bracken Dam and the Ag Grounds.  

The communities are preparing for flood levels similar to 2011.    

The residents within the Town of The Pas that potentially could be affected 

have been notified. 
Those interested in helping with sandbag efforts are asked to register at the OCN 

Employment Training Office and at the Ag Society Grounds.   

Please ensure you bring a lunch. 

 

         The Emergency Operations Centres have been opened.    

          For further information, please contact the following:  

 

  R.M. of Kelsey Residents please phone 204-623-7946 

 

Town of The Pas Residents please phone 204-623-7951 

 

OCN Residents please phone 204-627-7222 
 

 




